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****' ~ June 19, 1979

!!r. Thomas B. Cochran
i;atural Resources Defense

Council, Inc. IN RESPONSE REFER
917 15th Street, fl.W. TO F0IA-79-145
Washington, DC 20005 (tRDC/TBC/79-14)

Dear Mr. Cochran:

This is in response to your letter of April 26, 1979, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freadom of Information Act, information
relating to the gas centrifuge enrichment plant being developed by
Pakistan.

We have not located any flRC-originated documents that are subject to
your request. Documents originated by the Department of State, Defense
Intelligence Agency, and Central Intelligence Agency, have been referred
to those agencies for appropriate disposition and direct response to
you.

Sincer ly,

/ n

J. M. Fel ton, Director

Division of Rules & Records
Office of Administration
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